Nicholas Keifer

A il S A e B
From: BE-inquiry <inquiry@jci.com>
Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 2:51 PM
To: Nicholas Keifer
Subject: Johnson Controls - Chatham County Sheriffs Office

» originated from outside the Chatham County email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and

Hi Nicholas,
Thank you for contacting Johnson Controls. We have received your email inquiry regarding.

Email Inquiry: We are interested in a quote to replace our current camera and door control system at our Detention
Center. We have about 130 cameras with 10 of them being PTZ. We have about 130 doors that are controlled by 4
separate control touch screens that have intercom and camera access. We are wanting to keep our PLC. We just need a
rough quote for now to see what our options are.

Department Telephone #: 800-274-3932
To receive further details per your inquiry, please contact our department for further assistance
‘Please contact us at 888-401-9804 for any concerns or clarifications

Kind regards,
Johnson Controls
The power behind your mission

Johnson Controls

507 E Michigan Street
Milwaukee, WI 53202
USA

THIS MESSAGE MAY CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL. The information contained in, or
attached to, this message is intended solely for the use of the specific person(s) named above. If you are not the
intended recipient then you have received this communication in error and are prohibited from review, retransmission,
taking any action in reliance upon, sharing the content of, disseminating or copying this message and any of the
attachments in any way. If you have received this communication in error, please contact the sender immediately and
promptly delete this message from all types of media and devices. Thank you.



